
In Memorium 

 
If the Spirit of him who raised Jesus from the dead dwells in you, he who raised 
Christ from the dead will give life to your mortal bodies also through his Spirit 
that dwells in you. (Romans 8:11) 

We record with gratitude the names of former members of the General Synod, 
known to us who have died since the 2010 session of General Synod. 

The Rt. Rev. Jack Sperry   Diocese of The Arctic 

The Rev. Canon Donald Landon  Diocese of Algoma 

Ms. Liz Trolove     Diocese of Algoma 

The Rv. Canon Dr. Gordon Baker  Diocese of Huron 

The Ven. Kenneth Conyard   Diocese of Huron 

Mr. Ray Hinton     Diocese of Huron 

The Rt. Rev. Morse Robinson   Diocese of Huron 

The Ven. Fred Austin    Diocese of British Columbia 

The Rt. Rev. Ronald Shepherd   Diocese of British Columbia 

Chancellor Clyne Harradence   Diocese of Saskatchewan 
       Prolocutor General Synod 1980-1983 
       Vice-Chancellor General Synod  
       (1986- 2005)  
 
Mr. Robert Percy Tinker   Diocese of Kootenay 
 
Sr. Benedetta, CSC     Community of the Sisters of the  
       Church, Diocese of Niagara 
 

May they rest in peace and rise in glory 


